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Parents and Guardians of Dr. Martha Cohen students: 
 
We are committed to you of school information as it becomes available.  Please do not 
hesitate to contact us at drmarthacohenschool@cbe.ab.ca with any questions you have.  
 
Will there be bussing for students?  
  
There will be bussing available for students in grades 6 – 8 to Wilma Hansen School for 
the first four months of the school year.  Grade 5 students from Copperfield will have 
bussing available while they attend New Brighton School before Martha Cohen School 
opens. The 4 month temporary walk zone map has been posted to our website - 
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/schools/building-and-modernizing-schools/Pages/new-brighton-
copperfield-middle-school.aspx.   Once the new middle school building is open, we will 
return to the walk zone for Martha Cohen School as currently posted.  Beginning in 
January, bussing will be available for all students living outside the Dr. Martha Cohen 
walk zone.  Please visit our website - http://www.cbe.ab.ca/schools/building-and-
modernizing-schools/Pages/new-brighton-copperfield-middle-school.aspx to view the 
walk zone map for January 2017.  Transportation contracts will be available in late May 
or early June.  
 
Will there be an opportunity for our child(ren) to meet Mr. Hartl? 
 
Mr. Hartl, Mr. George & Mrs. Bakker will be visiting Acadia, Maple Ridge, R.T.Alderman 
& David Thompson Schools to introduce themselves and answer any questions students 
have.  Dates for these school visits will be arranged within the next few weeks. 
 
Will there be an Open House? 
 
We will be hosting an Informational Evening at 7:00pm on Wednesday, May 11th, at 
Wilma Hansen School – 963 Queensland Drive SE.   
 
Will there be extracurricular activities for DMC students? 
 
There will be opportunities for all students to participate in extracurricular clubs, activities 
and sports teams.  We will endeavour to create our own school teams while residing at 
Wilma Hansen.  Should the situation arise where there are not enough students from 
both schools to create their own teams, there is a possibility of combining students from 
DMC & Wilma Hansen to create one sports team. 
 
What do I do if I have other questions or need information? 
  
The best way to contact us is by email:  drmarthacohen@cbe.ab.ca.    We will continue 
to create FAQ Sheets on a regular basis to communicate with families.  We will inform 
you when the Dr. Martha Cohen School website is ready.   
 
Jason Hartl – Principal 
Darcy George – Assistant Principal 
Marie Bakker – Administrative Assistant 
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